

## Wilden VA Church of England Primary School

High Street Wilden Bedford Bedfordshire MK44 2PB

Telephone: 01234 771313

Tuesday 19th October 2021

Dear parents and carers

Following on from my letter earlier today regarding the COVID situation in school, I have taken the decision to postpone the planned Parents Evening from today until Monday 15<sup>th</sup> November 2021. The times will remain the same and those parents who have made appointments will be able to keep the same times. If you would like to change your appointment or make a new one, please contact the school office.

I appreciate that this is disappointing but, under the circumstances, I feel it is the right thing to do at this point. I feel that it is important that parents have the opportunity to meet their child's teacher face-to-face rather than via telephone as has been the case in the past which is why I have taken the decision to postpone until after half-term when, hopefully, the situation improves.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mr Leigh Pointon Executive Headteacher